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Dear Member,  

 

The College’s mandate is to protect the public by ensuring Registered Denturists provide safe, ethical and 

competent denturism care and service. The opening of the global marketplace and the development of 

innovative technologies have provided Registered Denturists with the opportunity to source novel products, 

devices and materials manufactured both in and outside of Canada.  While the College’s goal is not to 

interrupt innovation in the marketplace, it does have as its primary responsibilities the protection of public 

safety and compliance of Registered Denturists with existing regulations for medical devices.  

 

This practice advisory is intended to provide Registered Denturists with information on navigating the use, 

sale and licensure of medical devices in Canada. 
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Questions? 

If you have any questions, please contact Roderick Tom-Ying at 416-925-6331 ext. 227 or by email at 

rtom-ying@denturists-cdo.com.  
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